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POSITIVE PROFIT ALERT

This announcement is made by the Company pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules

Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited

(the “Listing Rules”).

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Anton Oilfield Services Group (the

“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to inform the

shareholders of the Company and potential investors that based on its preliminary

review of the latest management accounts of the Group, it is expected that the

consolidated profit of the Company for the year ended 31 December 2010 will

increase significantly as compared with the result of the Company in 2009. Such

increase is mainly attributable to the recovery of the industry following the global

financial crisis, the successful marketing of new technologies developed by the

Group, and the higher proportionate revenue for technical services, which increased

the revenue and overall level of profit margin of the Group.

As the Company is still preparing and finalizing its audited consolidated accounts for

the year ended 31 December 2010, the information contained in this announcement

is only based on the preliminary review by the Company’s management and is not

based on any figures or information that has been audited or reviewed by the auditors

or the audit committee of the Company. Shareholders and potential investors are

advised to read carefully the final results announcement of the Company for the year

ended 31 December 2010 which is expected to be published before the end of March

2011.
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The information contained in this announcement is only the preliminary
estimates of the Company and has not been audited by its auditors. Shareholders
of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when
dealing in the securities of the Company.

By order of the Board of
Anton Oilfield Services Group

Luo Lin
Chairman

Hong Kong, 3 March 2011

As at the date of this announcement, the Executive Directors of the Company are Mr Luo Lin, Mr Ma

Jian and Mr Wu Di; and the Independent Non-executive Directors are Mr Zhang Yongyi, Mr Zhu

Xiaoping and Mr Wang Mingcai.
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